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This is a response to the email that you sent on Thursday, June 20, 2019 requesting additional information for Mail 
Control Number 612424. Please see attachments with evidence that the devices are labeled general licensed by the 
manufacturer. 

Thanks, 

Vanessa Velez 
USGS Columbia Environmental Research Center 
Radiation Safety Officer 

Phone: 573-441-2958 
Fax: 573-876-1896 

On Thu, Jun 20, 2019 at 8:20 AM Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Velez: 

We have reviewed your amendment request dated June 6, 2019. In order to change a device which may be 
used under a general license in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations ( 10 CFR) Part 31 
from a specific license to a general license, a general license label must be adhered to the general device by 
the manufacturer or vendor and the instruction on that label must be followed. Please provide a copy (or 
image) of the label for each device which can be readable . 

Please provide the above information by July 19, 2019. In addition, please reference in the response that the 
information is an additional information for Mail Control Number 612424. For this request, you could fax the 
response to 630-515-1078 or email to frank.tran@nrc.gov. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email. 

1 



Thank you, 

Health Physicist/License Reviewer 

NRC Region Ill/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

Phone:630-829-9623 

Fax: 630-515-1078 

Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov 
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